
PREFACE

This symposium was planned early in 1963 and held on May 2
to present some of the research progress to the segments of
industry and of government that have been generous insponsoring 

re search in food science and technology at the Massachusetts

Institute of Technology .
After the program had been planned and the preparation of the

papers well under way , the editor felt that there might be some
value in publishing these papers as a monograph in order that
they might become available to broader segments of the food industry

.

The cooperation of the Industrial Liaison Office at MIT . ,
particularly Mr . Lloyd S. Beckett , Jr . , and Mr . Vincent A .
Fulmer , its Director , who has been on leave as Executive Assistant 

to the Chairman of the MIT . Corporation , is gratefully

acknowledged . The editor also wishes to thank the participants ,
who made this program possible , and Dr . Nevin S. Scrimshaw ,
the Head of the Department of Nutrition and Food Science , who
had much to do with its initial planning and , in fact , made the
suggestion for holding such a symposium in food science and technology

.

To Miss Janet Anderson the editor express  es his appreciation 
for her assistance in preparing this manuscript and .to Miss

Ann Peterson for her capable editorial assistance in the preparation 
of the original papers .
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